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Across

1. Downton Abbey network

4. Indicate assent

7. Host

12. Blue-green

13. ____ de Carrollton 
(Green Belt ride)

14. Up and down, 
emotionally

15. TV dinner steak

17. Wear away

18. If you say "____ Spice 
Latte" three times in front 
of a mirror...

19. In a "to-the-manor-
born" manner

21. Grease

22. ...a white girl in ___ 
pants will appear....

23. First light

27. Dyes of natural causes

31. Boatload

32. Russian rulers, until 
1917

34. Stone-faced

35. Aerial British mil.

36. Butterfingered

38. ___-self axis

39. "The Iliad," and 
"Dances With Wolves"

42. Like "Halloween," or 
this puzzle's theme

44. Re-record in French

45. Downton Abbey, e.g.

47. Wander all over

49. ...and tell you 
everything she likes about 
___.

51. Tina's ex

52. Ranch residents

54. Tendency to resist 
acceleration

58. Asian gambling mecca

59. Those who can't recall

61. ___ Orange

62. Portal

63. Small bills

64. To the point

65. Like Jax, vis a vis 
Anarchy

66. We "fall back" from it 
Nov. 2

Down

1. "Handsome" Bridges

2. Soother

3. Training necktie

4. Subject-ive part of 
speech

5. First person plural 
possessive

6. With subtle wit

7. Hatches out

8. Acerbic

9. Cucumberish

10. Wee water whirl

11. What's not behind a 
pirate's patch

12. Baking meas.

13. Georgia's capital

16. Dance around (an 
issue)

20. ___ la la!

23. Goat-milk inedibles at 
Cotton Mill Farmers 
Market

24. Out of shape

25. Without in Paris

26. Standing tall

28. Food, shelter, clothing

29. Make a case

30. Nose-in-the-air type

31. Leaf-loser, now

33. Box, for practice

37. Coach

40. Flowing Middle 
Eastern robes

41. ___ of limitations

43. Quaint expression of 
alarm

46. Kay follower/em 
preceder

48. Era

50. Guides

52. "Moonstruck" actor 
Nicholas

53. One with hard-to-beat 
service

54. Part of, as a joke

55. Browns on a beach

56. "Body Count" front 
man, born Tracy Lauren 
Morrow

57. Fool

58. Equipment for 22-
across

60. 52-across sound


